
Culpeper Pies Project

Presbyterian Church Annex on Main Street – Culpeper 

Despite the Covid-crisis of 2020,  we are collecting pies again  to supplement the Culpeper Food Closet with their Thanksgiving 

distribution. Please join us again, the need is even greater this year, by contributing your pies - homemade or store bought.  

No cream or meringue pies, please!  Sugar-free is always welcome.  If you make the pies yourself, please wrap and label with 

the flavor. If you purchase frozen pies, please bake before bringing over, and reseal.   

We are also requesting, if you can, contributions of canned or boxed foods (non-perishable) to help keep the Food Closet 

stocked this winter.  

PLEASE NOTE: For the safety of our staff, their families, our friends and neighbors, in accordance with the recommendations made for the COVID-

19 National Emergency, WE ARE REQUIRING EVERYONE TO BE FULLY MASKED AT ALL TIMES. 

Schedule for Collection: Culpeper Presbyterian Church Annex on Main Street  

Monday, November 23rd, from 12: 30pm until 5:00pm; Tuesday, November 24th from 8:00 am until noon 

If you have any questions, or prefer to make a cash donation, please contact me at mjchernin@cherninesq.com or mail to POB 1221.      

Thank you for your continued support in this community project! 

 

 


